
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

February 5, 2025 10:13 a.m. 

Contact: City of New Albany Communications comms@newalbanyohio.org 

(New Albany, Ohio) – The suspect from the KDC/ONE shooting on February 4, 2025 at 
approximately 10:30 p.m. has been taken into custody. Authorities executed a search warrant at a 
home in Columbus, Ohio where authorities apprehended Bruce Reginald Foster III.  

No further updates on the status of the victims or investigation are available at this time. You can 
find up to date information on the ongoing investigation here: 
https://newalbanyohio.org/news/2025/02/one-confirmed-dead-multiple-victims-injured-in-
shooting-at-kdc-one/  

The New Albany Police Department would like thank the assisting partner agencies at the city, 
county, state, and federal authorities. 

Additional updates will be provided as more details become available. If you have any 
information that can assist with the investigation, contact New Albany Police at 614-855-1234. 

For media inquiries, please contact comms@newalbanyohio.org 
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